

A Word from the President

Autumn is a wonderful time to be a part of all the exciting events happening in Patterson Park!!

GARDEN CLUB HOLIDAY MEETING

Tuesday, Nov. 18 – 6:00 pm – Chinese Christian Church

JANE NEWCOM SHELTER RIBBON CUTTING

Tuesday, Oct. 7 - 10:00 am - join us for the ceremony & celebration

COMMUNITY MEETING

Tuesday, Oct. 14 – 6:30 pm – Horace Mann School

Learn about our new Community Garden plots, the Nov. election candidates, and more!



SCARECROW CONTEST

Oct. 12 – 19 – Build a scarecrow and enter the Contest!

BECOME A PATTERSON PARK BUSINESS PARTNER

When: NOW! We want to promote our neighbors with small and/or home-based businesses.

There are endless ways to get involved in our wonderful community! If you have ideas, questions, or want to get involved on either a one-time or longer-term basis, please email us at We'd love to hear from you!! ~Evelyn

Jane Newcom Park Shelter Mural Project

We are in the FINAL phases of the Mural Project! Sean Friel of "Friel's Fine Finishes" sprayed the anti-graffiti paint Coating over the murals on the shelter. (He did the work for word of mouth advertising only, meaning the work was completed at no cost to the neighborhood association.)

We would also like to thank Patterson Park neighbor Jim Cook who created the engraved wood plaques that acknowledge the neighbors who supported the mural project with monetary contributions. Nice job!



With the exception of writing the grant completion document to the county, the coating application will be the final phase of the mural project.

Please join us for the GRAND OPENING ceremony on Tuesday, October 7 at 10:00am at Jane Newcom Park!

October 2014

Officers

President— Evelyn Davidson

Vice-President— Diane Graham

Secretary– Michele Hangen

> Treasurer— Lisa Danner

Please direct correspondence to: WeLovePattersonPark@gmail.com

Coming Soon:

Tuesday, October 7– Ribbon Cutting Ceremony at Jane Newcom Park

Saturday, October 11– Patterson Park Bowling Night at Wilmington Poelking Lanes 6pm

Tuesday, October 14— Candidate's Night General Meeting at Horace Mann School

Sunday, October 19– Scarecrow Contest Judging and Award Ceremony at Jane Newcom Park

Tuesday, November 18– Garden Club Holiday Meeting at the Chinese Christian Church

Garden Club History and Meeting Announcement

The Patterson Park Garden Club was organized on March 10, 1957 and

affiliated with Region 3 of the Garden Club Federation of Dayton and Vicinity. The Club's motto was "For art may err, but nature cannot miss." (John Dryden.) The Club's flower was Jonquil and bird, Cardinal. The Club's aim was "to stimulate interest in gardening for the appearance of the Patterson Park Community". Meetings were held monthly at 7:30 p.m. at the home of the hostess unless otherwise specified. Club Programs in the 1970's included: pressed flowers, holiday arrangements, basic perennials, house plant exchange, gardening book reviews, apples and their varieties, evergreens, house plants and indoor gardening, slides of various gardens, terrariums, history of herbs, handcrafted containers, gardening around the calendar, gathering and drying wild flowers, and gardening under fluorescent lighting.

GARDEN CLUB HOLIDAY MEETING

Tuesday, Nov. 18 6:00 pm Chinese Christian Church

Annual Scarecrow Contest

Gather up your supplies and get your creative juices flowing! The contest is open to all ages, individuals, businesses, groups, clubs, and families. Entries will be judged on creativity, originality, detail, and appearance.

- <u>Registration:</u> Deadling for registration is Monday October 13th. Please small Kami at fusionpersonal fitness@gmail.com to sign up.
- Location: Scargerows will be placed in the boulevards in the neighborhood.
 You will receive a spot when you turn in completed registration form and \$5.00 entry fee.
- Judging: Selected judges will vote on the top 3 exhibits on Sunday, October 19th. Prizes will be awarded at the Jane Newcom Park at 5:00pm. Cookies and cider will be served.



All scargerows must be removed by you no later than 7:00 pm November 9th, 2014.

It is time to renew your dues for the Civic Association

Membership in the Civic Association runs from January to December. We encourage every household in the neighborhood to become members of the Patterson Park Civic Association. The annual \$12.00 dues support neighborhood events and projects.

Pay at a Community Meeting or Send check payable to: Patterson Park Civic Association in care of: Diane Graham at 817 Broadview Blvd.

Name(s)	
Address	
E-Mail Address	
Phone Number	New Resident? Yes No
Would you consider "rounding up" to make a donation to help raise funds for neighborhood activities? \$15 or \$20?	
Amount Enclosed \$ 12.00 + Gift of \$	_= Total Enclosed \$

Thank you to the following businesses that made significant voluntary contributions to the Patterson Park Civic Association









